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October 7, 2021
Tomorrow is another marathon turn in day.  Everyone that turns in a pledge will receive their choice of school supply.  The drawing will be for a one day pass to use the principal’s chair. The marathon is scheduled for next Friday, October 15th.  The last day to send in pledges will be Oct. 19th.  So far we have raised  just over $12,000.
We will be hosting a round table discussion on Sunday, October 10th at 4 pm in the Knights of Columbus Hall.  We will spend time going over our surveys and discussing our current mission and philosophy statements.  At least once per accreditation cycle (every 7 years) we are required to seriously think about our mission and philosophy.  Are we meeting them?  Do they meet our needs and the needs of the community?  At this round table discussion we will address those topics.  All school and parish families are welcome to attend.  We will be providing a small meal for those in attendance.  Please RSVP if possible.  
If you have not filled out your school survey, please do so as soon as possible.  It is so important for us to know what all of you are thinking.  Here is the link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/83NR8CX
There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, October 11th so our teachers may attend a day of faith formation.  
The Flu shot clinic will be held on Tuesday, October 12th.  Please return your forms and insurance information if you are interested in having your child vaccinated.
Our next School Mass is Wednesday, October 13th  at 10:30am.   The 5th and 6th  grade students will be leading us.  

The end of  the 1st quarter will be Tuesday, October, 19th.  We will be dismissing at noon.  There will be afterschool program that day from noon to 6 pm.  

There will be no school or afterschool progrom for MEA break on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, October 20th, 21st, and 22nd.  


On Monday, Oct. 25th, we will have an early out day to match the bussing schedule of the public school.  Students will be dismissed at 1:15 pm.  Afterschool program will be offered beginning at 1:15 pm.

Conferences will be held on October 28th.  We will be sending home sign up sheets giving the parents the option of doing “in person” or “zoom session” parent/teacher conferences in next week’s parent folder.
The All Saint’s Day Costume Contest is scheduled for Friday, October 29th.  Start thinking about which saint your child will want to be.  More information will come out in next week’s parent folder.

May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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